
SBCCDTA Proposal #1 
 

By and Between 
SAN BERNARDINO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 

AND 
SAN BERNARDINO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 
District Ongoing Training 

October 28, 2022 
 
 
WHEREAS SBCCDTA asserts that with every ongoing training required by the 
district, all faculty must be compensated. 
 
 
THEREFORE, SBCCDTA proposes that at the end of each semester all faculty must 
be paid for all district training completed. SBCCDTA propose that the district pay 
at the non-instructional rate and round up to the ½ hour for each training. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Jaramillo 10-28-22   Kristina Hannon    10-28-22         
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